
 

 

13th April 2021 

 

Closure of acceptance of Varun Kalash Seva Offerings 

 

 

Jai Shankar Colleagues,  

 

 

At the outset, let me wish all of you happiness, good health, and a safe year 

ahead on this auspicious day of Ugadi. 

I am happy to inform you that by the Grace of Lord Bhavanishankar, our divine 

Guruparampara, and the blessings of H.H. Shrimat Sadyojat Shankarashram 

Swamiji, at the end of the day this evening, we have received the necessary 

Sevas for Varun Kalash from the laity. 

I therefore request all of you to close the bookings of Varun Kalash Seva with 

immediate effect. 

In case you receive requests for bookings of Dravya Kalash Seva from your 

Sabha members, please convey such interest to Kishore Kumble maam and 

Keshav Sorab maam, with a copy to me. 

Thanks for your unstinting support in making this happen. 

Wishing all you all the best, 

 

With regards, 

Praveen P Kadle, 

President, Standing Committee, 

Shri Chitrapur Math. 


